
Blaby District Council 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2024 
 
The audit of accounts for the financial year ended 31 March 2024 has been completed 
and the auditor’s report is now included in the Statement of Accounts 2023-24.  
 
However, the audit is unable to be concluded in accordance with the requirements of the 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and the Code of Audit practice 2024 (the “Code”) 
until all responsibilities mandated by the code have been completed. The Whole of 
Government Accounts (WGA) audit work for the year ended 31 March 2024, as mandated 
under the National Audit Office’s group instructions, is currently outstanding. 
 
As soon as the audit is formally concluded, and the audit certificate is issued then the 
required notice of conclusion of the audit will be published. 
 
 

 
 
Sarah Pennelli 
Executive Director (Section 151) 
28th February 2025 




